
‘The Bromley Close Bash’ 20th December 2009 
Global warming? That’s a joke! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          Getting ready for off!                                         Santa on a recumbent? 
          At the Eureka 

 

 

Overnight we had snow and at 9.00 AM the temperature was still 

near freezing. 

 
What’s with the goggles?             

 

We had spent hours, no, days, preparing food for an expected 

hoard of around 50 hungry cyclists. 

 

 

At 10.00 we had the prearranged phone call fro Janet at The Eureka, to advise us that only 5 riders 

were present and able to ride to us for lunch if the icy roads permitted it. 

 
      

 
                  Stately Bromley Entrance 
 
       
          Parked up - Witton’s garage 

 



We had expected more to arrive by car and one at least was going to walk, so we continued to 

ready the food and of course the Mulled Wine, in anticipation. 

 

We need not have worried!  

 
   What a feast!         Ann, Colin and Janet 

         

Eventually around 20 guests were soon devouring, 

not only their own sandwiches, but everything else 

we had to offer.  Vegetable soup, sausage rolls, 

wide selection of snacks, tea, coffee and wine was 

enjoyed by all.  

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
 
 
           What’s cooking? 
The long awaited raffle, to which so many 

members had contributed, some found confusing: 

split as it was, into a general draw and an 

additional one for the Star Prize of a Curry Meal 

for two.  
Raffle Prizes 

 



 

The proceeds were donated both to The Alzheimer’s Research Trust and Two Mills CTC funds. 

 

Anyway, everyone seemed happy with the outcome and were glad to go home clutching their 

prizes.  

 

Well done and thank you to all those who braved 

the snow, sleet and icy roads to contribute to a 

successful lunch. 

 

Bob & Jill 


